
 

P.R.I.D.E. AWARD 

On behalf of the Employee Recognition Committee and the employees of the City 

of Gillette, we are proud to announce GIS Specialist, Chris Leatherman, as the 

recipient of the P.R.I.D.E. Award for the 2
nd
 Quarter of 2014. 

Chris was nominated by his peers due to his outstanding commitment to the City of 

Gillette, and selected based on his ability to exemplify the City’s core values:  

Productivity, Responsibility, Integrity, Dedication, and Enthusiasm. 

Chris is being recognized for the accurate and high quality of work that he 

provides for the Public Works Department.  He is the type of person that you can 

always count on being friendly, helpful, and efficient.   He helped out the Streets 

Division, dramatically, with creating and maintaining new mowing and sweeper 

route books. The Parks division received his help to determine all of the city’s 

parkland, as well as how many times it was mowed during a season. Chris helped 

in mapping their irrigation lines, to make locating easier and provided crews with 

proper training on how to use the city map system.  

Chris has shown he truly cares about the City of Gillette, and wants to make things 

easier for those around him, for this we are proud to present him with this award.  

Thank you for all your great work, Chris.  

Please join the Employee Recognition Committee in congratulating Chris 

Leatherman on being selected for the P.R.I.D.E Award. 

 

CITY OF GILLETTE 

Quarterly Employee Recognition 

 


